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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: David Dement [ddement@erscorp.us]
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2008 5:05 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; 'Francis Rush'; MCassa@waterboards.ca.gov
Cc: kblume@erscorp.us; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Revised Site Figure for RO0002508; Rush Property at 1549 32nd Street, Oakland
Attachments: RE: RO2508, 1549 32nd Street, Oakland; ACEH Letter 09-11-08.pdf

Paresh, 
  
In the meeting we had with Mary Rose Cassa, Steve Plunkett, and Donna Drogos, 
we discussed the issue of a soil boring at 2863 Helen and the consensus was it 
was not needed.  I brought a revised figure to the meeting that showed the property 
at 2863 Helen was primarily north of the excavation at 1549 32nd Street. Later, 
Steve asked for the same boring again and I responded to him at that time (see the 
attached email).  I believe Mary Rose remembered that that boring could be omitted 
because when it was orginally requested, no one realized how that property was 
oriented relative to 1549 32nd Street. 
  
We have discussed the issue of angled soil borings with our Geoprobe driller at great 
lengths and we will not be able to achieve any significant horizontal distance even with 
the Geoprobe truck, let alone the limited access equipment necessary to drill the soil 
borings in the rear of 2859 Helen Street. 
  
This continued debate is pointless. We can at the very most encroach 6-8 feet into 
the property at 2851 Helen Street using the truck, and we risk breaking rods and 
core barrels trying to do that.  At least if we angle into 2851 Helen from the west 
from 1549 32nd Street, we'll get some useful data.  Or we can collect grab groundwater 
samples at the extent of our property. 
  
Can we please resolve this? 
  
Dave 
  

David DeMent, PG, REA II 
Environmental Risk Services Corp. 
1600 Riviera Avenue 
Walnut Creek, California  94596 
925.938.1600 x109 
925.285.6239 cell 

  

-----Original Message----- 

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health [mailto:paresh.khatri@acgov.org] 

Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2008 4:20 PM 
To: 'Francis Rush' 

Cc: 'ddement@erscorp.us'; 'kblume@erscorp.us'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Subject: Revised Site Figure for RO0002508; Rush Property at 1549 32nd Street, Oakland 

Dear Mr. Rush, 
 

Attached is our directive letter dated September 11, 2008. 

 
Thank you, 
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Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
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